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US-1/Philips Highway Access to 1-95 Northbound Detour Planned

Jacksonville — Florida Department of Transportation announces a detour of the US-1 / Philips
Highway access to 1-95 northbound will be in place beginning Friday, September 22 through
Monday, September 25, weather permitting, as part of the 1-95 Overland Bridge Project.

The detour is scheduled for 8 p.m., Friday through 6 a.m., Monday and is required for the
contractor to perform drainage construction activities.

Motorists traveling to 1-95 northbound from US-1 / Philips Highway will be directed to continue
to Kings Avenue to Prudential Drive to San Marco Boulevard to Gary Street then back to 1-95
northbound.

Motorists traveling to Downtown from US-1 / Philips Highway will be directed to continue on
Kings Avenue to Prudential Drive to South Main Street then to the Acosta Bridge.

Up-to-date lane closure information will be posted to the 1-95 Overland Bridge Replacement
Project website at http://www.i950verlandbridge.com. A project hotline number is available to
assist the public with questions and concerns: 904-491-2110.

Florida Department of Transportation strives for safe construction zones. Travelers need to be
aware of heavy equipment and stay within the limits of the orange cones and barrels. The posted
speed limit inside the construction zone remains at 45 miles per hour.
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